
 

 

To: City of Mercer Island 
From: Kevin Allan 
Date: 12/06/2022 
Re: Plan Review For 4214 84th Ave SE 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
Thank you for taking the time to review the proposed plan set for the project at the above 
referenced address. 
  
Per your intake comments, revisions have been made to the plan set.  
 
Please update contact information from the previous application(s) to the contacts on this 
application as staffing has changed on this project. 
 
Shall you have any questions, please reach out to me directly at the below contacts. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kevin Allan 
650-867-5462 
Kevin.allan@neilkelly.com 
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